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September 4, 2018

Emily Kaylor

Chief of Staff

Ohio Lieutenant Governor’s Office

Re: Animal Health - Pseudorabies

Dear Ms. Kaylor,

Thank you for your recent review of OAC Chapter 901:1-11. Based upon your recommendation,
the Ohio Department of Agriculture will proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with

the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.

Sincerely,
OHIO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE

David E. Miran, Jr.

Assistant Chief Legal Counsel

CC: Danielle Dillard, Regulatory Policy Advocate

Serving Farmers and Protecting Consumers Since 1846
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